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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Tom Verburgt <tom@verburgt.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 11:45 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Fwd: 1087 Randolph Ave. and 567 Stryker

Hello Mai, 

 

Please see email below from Jim Seeger stating that we were code compliant on 5-12-15. 

 

Regards 

 
Tom Verburgt 

 
M: 612 309 3361 
Skype: tom.verburgt 
 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: "Seeger, Jim (CI-StPaul)" <jim.seeger@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: FW: 1087 Randolph Ave. and 567 Stryker 

Date: October 1, 2015 at 9:16:55 AM CDT 

To: "tom@verburgt.com" <tom@verburgt.com> 
 
  

  

From: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 8:53 AM 
To: Seeger, Jim (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: RE: 1087 Randolph Ave. and 567 Stryker 

  

The code compliance approval letter didn’t go out until August so his VB fee went to assessment, he needs to appeal it, 

nothing I can do about the assessment now. 

  

From: Seeger, Jim (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2015 8:46 AM 

To: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul) <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: 1087 Randolph Ave. and 567 Stryker 

  

Matt;                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                        The last permit was signed off on 5-12-15 on this property, this should have 

been the code compliance final date. Stryker is as of 9-25-15. 

Jim, 

 


